
Barony of Namron - Business Meeting 

5/17/2018 
 

General Business 

 June’s Populace 
o  Show and Tell 

 Did you take or teach a class at Gulf Wars or a recent event? We 
want to hear what it was! We won’t have time for everyone to give a 
summary of what they learned, but would love to know the topics so 
people know who to go to for more information! 

 Financial Proposals:  
o Looking for proposals from officers and populace for capital expenditures.  

 The barony has enough money to fund some capital expenditures 
or fund items that are not already budgeted.  

 Proposals will be due at July Populace meeting.  
 Contact the treasurer (Adena) for more information. 

 Skorragardr Report 
o No report. 

 Oak Spring Report 
o No report. 
o Kolfinna discussed a large demo opportunity. Please see the email she 

sent out discussing the opportunity or talk to her for more information. 
Email or PM Kolfinna with questions, pros/cons, etc. so she can gage 
interest in doing this. 

Officer Announcements 

 Their Excellencies – H.E. Andrew Turnbull and H.E. Kyna Terricsdottir (mka Andy and Kylie 

Steely) baron@namron.ansteorra.org and baroness@namron.ansteorra.org 

o June 3rd: Kyna is attending the Skorrgardr meeting. She will be discussing 
pavilion designs with them at the meeting. Potential workdays to be 
announced soon. 

o July 28th workday for pavilions, ropes, maintenance, etc. 
o Send reports to the Plume! All officers should be reporting. The Plume can 

only be as good as what we put into it.  
 Seneschal – Lady Uliana Haiduk (mka Julia Haiduk) seneschal@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Open Offices: MOC office is open. 
o Protectorate, October 5-7, 2018, Camp Graham Ball 

 Congratulations to Lady Sunewa and Lady Ariana. They will be our 
event stewards for Protectorate. 

 Be on the lookout for planning meeting announcements. 
o Ada Demo 

 The winery in Allen, OK; September 29th (weekend before 
Protectorate) 9am – 6pm 

 What involvement can we commit to? Please contact the seneschal 
(Uliana) with thoughts on what level of commitment we can commit 
to helping Oak Spring with this great demo opportunity! 

o Bottles and Bards 



 Oak Spring is hoping to do this event again this year and is looking 
for potential weekends, a co-event steward, and coordinators for 
Bardic and Brewing class tracts. Uliana will be discussing potential 
event dates with them at the upcoming meeting. If you are 
interested in helping with the event, please let Uliana know if you 
are interested in helping with the event and she will get you in 
contact with the appropriate person. 

o Deputy Applications: If you are an officer with a deputy, be sure to submit 
their applications (for record purposes) by the next populace meeting. 

o Plume reminder: Please send reports, updates, etc. to Jer for the Plume. 
o Workdays 

 June 3rd: Officers’ workday to clean, inventory, and organize the 
sheds. 

 July 28th: Baronial workday for pavilion repairs, etc. 
 Treasurer – H.E. Adena Terricsdottir (mka Adena Hudson) exchequer@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Looking for a deputy! 
o Beltane: 

 Between the event and tavern, the event made around $1600. 
 42 newcomers (that had free site) 
 45 other new members 
 After Beltane, we will have around $14000 in the bank. See the 

note above regarding the request for proposals for baronial 
improvements expenditures. 

 Herald – Lord Captain Savage  (mka Ryan Landers) herald@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Coordinating backlog of awards with TE’s.  
o Heraldry day this Saturday May 19th 1-6pm at HL Villana’s house. 

 Chronicler – Lord Diarmuid Map Brain (mka Jeremy Metz), chronicler@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Let Diarmuid know if you have any submissions for the Plume! 
o From the B&B: Send reports to the Plume! All officers should be reporting. 

The Plume can only be as good as what we put into it.  
 Arts and Sciences - Lady Kjalvor Saebjarnardottir (mka Teka Englandy) 

moas@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Heraldry day could use help with drawing and coloring heraldry. 
o Next class is Emma teaching needle books in preparation for Kingdom 

Fiber Symposium. June 4th during Monday night arts and sciences. 
o Upcoming classes: knots, chainmail 
o If you are interested in teaching something or learning something, let Teka 

know. 
o Don’t forget the Tuesday scribal night at the Natural Grocers in south 

OKC! 
o Facebook will be the best way to contact her in the coming month as she 

will be away from her phone. 
 Webminister - Yancy Alfsson (mka Yancy Hoyle) webminister@namron.ansteorra.org 

o New website framework is up and redirect from old website works! 
o Waiting on introductory letter from B&B for the website. 
o Some pages going up 



o Needs help with a list of current and past champions – will work with 
herald to get that information. 

o The history page is going up, but needs help with updating the past 10-15 
years. 

o Idea: add pictures of baronial regalia to the website. 
 Hospitaler – Kolfinna Egilsdottir  (mka Kara Hoyle) hospitaler@namron.ansteorra.org 

o April will have a 5th Monday Newcomer Rally. Feel free to stop by, say hi, 
or answer some questions.  

o HE Kyna taught a lucet class this past week with about a dozen people in 
attendance. 

o Baroness Gwenyth will do a t-tunic class this summer. 
o More newcomer info will be coming to the website. 

 Rapier Marshall – Christina of Namron (mka Rebekah Valencia) 

rapier@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Adult Practice location: Frontline Church in South OKC: “The Den” 737 SE 

89th St. 
o Youth Rapier – Practice at Buck Thomas Park in Moore 6pm on 

Tuesdays. Practice has been going well. 
o There has been a lot of newcomers! 
o Upcoming ideas: newcomers tournament at a practice 

 Knights Marshall – Lord Steinarr Bjarnson (mka Gary Amen) 

knightsmarshall@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Youth practice is hosted by Wiesenfeuer Wednesdays from 7-8 pm at 
Bethesda’s 1441 West Indian Hills Road, 

o Namron and Wiesenfeuer Practice is being moved to Bethesda’s 1441 
West Indian Hills Road, same time as before (6:30 – 9 pm)  

o Looking for other locations for future – let them know if you have ideas! 
o New practice site is going well. Will have a donation jar to contribute for 

electricity, fans, Gatorade, etc.  
o Looking into getting some loaner helms. 
o Armoring day maybe next month. 
o Castellan this weekend with a tournament and northern regional practice 

on Sunday. 
 Archery Marshall - H.L. Cian Rhys Gravenor (mka Cecil Hudson) 

missile@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Archery practice is Sundays from noon-3pm at 4200 E. Franklin in 

Norman. All ages are welcome and there is loaner equipment. Be sure to 
check Facebook to make sure practice is happening because it is often 
canceled due to event schedules and weather. 

 Thrown Weapons Marshall – Lord Captain Savage (mka Ryan Landers), thrown-

weapons@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Practice is Sundays from noon-3pm at 4200 E. Franklin in Norman. All 

ages are welcome and there is loaner equipment. Be sure to check 
Facebook to make sure practice is happening because it is often canceled 
due to event schedules and weather. 
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Open Offices 

 Please let the seneschal or Their Excellencies know if you have any questions on 
applying for an office. 

o Minister of Children (ongoing) 
 

Upcoming Events 

 May 
o 5/4-5/6 Beltane (Camp Dakani, OKC)  
o 5/12  Queen’s Champion (Burkburnett, TX) 
o 5/18-5/20 Castellan (Will Rogers Scout Camp, Cleveland, OK) 
o 5/18-5/20 Guardian of the Tor (Palo Pinto, TX) 
o 5/25-5/27 Steppes Warlord (Canton, TX) 
o 5/25-5/28 Valor (Calontir – Valley Center, KS) 

 June 
o 6/2  Myrgenfeld Metalworking Collegium  
o 6/9  King’s College (Ardemore, OK) 
o 6/8-6/10 Known World Heralds and Scribal Symposium (Cranberry 

Twp, PA) 
o 6/23  Swords for St. Jude (New Kirk, KS) 
o 6/23  Bonwicke Artisan 
o 6/30  Kingdom Fiber Arts Symposium (Duncan, OK) 


